
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 10th February  
E-Safety Day – dress up as a 
superhero 
Friday 13th February 
Cake Sale in the school hall 
Mon 16th to Fri 20th February 
Half Term 
Wednesday 25th February  
Parents evening 4-7pm 
Thursday 26th February  
Parents evening 3:30-6pm 
Saturday 7th March 
FoBS Horse Racing Night 
Thursday 12th March 
Year 1 Trip to Milestones 
Year 2 Trip to Marwell Zoo 
Friday 13th March 
Red Nose Day & Mothers Day 
Lunch 
Friday 20th March 
Year R Farm visiting 
Wednesday 1st April 
FoBS Easter Egg Hunt 
FoBS School Disco 
Thursday 2nd April 
School closed for INSET day 
Fri 3rd April – Fri 17th April 
Easter Holidays 
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Goodbye Mrs Sturt 
 

As a school we are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Sturt. 
Pam Sturt has been an LSA at our school for over 22 years. In 
that time she has worked with 13 different teachers and 4 
different Headteachers (I have not asked her who her favourite 
is). We cannot begin to work out the amount of children she has 
supported over the years but at the very least we are talking 
about well over a thousand children! 
 
Mrs Sturt currently works in Griaffe Class first thing in the 
morning. After that she supports a group of Year 1 and 2 
children in our Read Write Inc sessions, then works with 
children from both Year 2 classes during their numeracy lessons 
and all that before lunch! During lunchtime she jointly leads our 
amazing lunchtime supervisors ensuring children have a happy 
playtime and supporting them eating their lunch. After lunch 
she works with children from across the school supporting 
reading primarily. The reading support she provides has had a 
significant impact on many children’s reading over the last few 
years. 
 
She will be deeply missed by all the staff, she is a fantastic 
colleague and a good friend. In Pam Sturt you have someone 
who is dedicated to providing the very best for every child. You 
could not ask for a better member of staff in your school. Any 
child that has worked with her has been very fortunate, as they 
have had someone who cares so much and who is so committed 
to helping them to succeed. 
 
We wish her all the very best as she retires and spends her time 
travelling. We hope that when she is not seeing the world she 
will come back occasionally to see us. On behalf of all the staff 
and children, current and past, can I thank Pam for all the years 
she has given to us and wish her all the very best for the future.  
 
Matt Greenhalgh 
Headteacher 

Mrs Sturts Last Day Friday 13th February 
On Friday the 13th February the staff are going to come into 
school in an Australian theme as Mrs Sturt is Australian. This will 
be to celebrate Mrs Sturts last day with us. If the children would 
like to come in dressed up or with something Australian that 
would be lovely. 

 

New member of staff  

 
We are delighted to announce 
that we have a new member of 
staff joining us after half term. 
Nicola Wilson will be joining us 
as an LSA. She will be based in 
Giraffe Class and will take over 
the groups that Mrs Sturt is 
currently working with. 
 


